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Hope you are collaging like crazy for our take-in May 2 for our stellar exhibition 
CO-LA-LA-LAGE at The Loft at Liz's. 453 S. La Brea Avenue, Los Angeles CA

Take-in will be the good old fashioned way... 
Park at OSH next door, drop off your ready to hang pieces 10-noon, hang out in 
Hollywood with friends for a few hours, then text or come back to TLAL from 3-5 pm 
for selection results. 
(Pieces not selected must be removed same day)
Expecting a wonderful reception on Saturday May 6, since TLAL typically hosts a large 
group of their followers, art buyers, etc. 
See prospectus online for more details 
Reception details to follow
Questions 
Susie Gesundheit
818-216-8901
Susangesundheit@aol.com
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A BOARD MEMBER FOR ASSISTANCE.  SEVERAL BOARD MEMBERS ARE WILLING TO 
DRIVE WORKS TO TAKE-IN ON YOUR BEHALF.  Go to www.collageartists.organd 
ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ά/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¦ǎέ ǘŀō ŦƻǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴΦ

Maximum size for wall-ƘǳƴƎ ǿƻǊƪ ƛǎ осέ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƛƻƴ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ŦǊŀƳŜΦ 
3-5 ǇƛŜŎŜǎ Ƴǳǎǘ Ŧƛǘ ƻƴ ŀ мнέ Ȅ мнέ ǇŜŘŜǎǘŀƭΦ
Maximum weight is 30 lbsfor wall hung pieces and 45 lbsfor 3-D pieces. 
Diptychs, triptychs, and other multipart artwork must be presented as a single work 
at take-in, with all parts attached and ready to hang as a single piece, within the 
ƳŀȄƛƳǳƳ ƻŦ осέ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƛƻƴΦ

MEMBERS ONLY CAN ENTER

CLICK HERE FOR PROSPECTUS
CO-LA-LA-LAGE PROSPECTUSOR http://www.collageartists.org/exhibits

mailto:Susangesundheit@aol.com
http://www.collageartists.org/
http://www.collageartists.org/resources/Exhibits/2017_LoftAtLiz/Colalalage FinalCAA MDcolalalage prospectus__  link change.pdf
http://www.collageartists.org/exhibits


IMPORTANT CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR 
PRESIDENT AND FIRST VICE PRESIDENT-EXHIBITS

Sherrill Kahn had to resign as CAA President in March 2017.  The First Vice 
President-Exhibits position has been open since July 1 2016. Nominations 
for both of these critically important offices are now being solicited for a 
special election to be held next month. 

Per CAA Bylaws, if the President leaves office, the Presidency is assumed 
by the 1st VP.  If she is unable the 2nd VP assumes the office, then if she is 
unable, the 3rd±t ǎǘŜǇǎ ǳǇΦ Lƴ /!!Ωǎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ мst VP position 
has been vacant since the start of the fiscal year, and the current 2nd and 
3rd VPs have declined the Presidency. Therefore, a Special Election must 
be held to fill the office of President. The nomination period is now open 
and nominations will be fielded from the membership.  

Per CAA Bylaws, candidates for President must have previously been a 
member of the CAA Board of Directors or have comparable experience. 

Please send nominations for both President and First Vice President-
Exhibits (two offices) by MAY 1 to Marian Devney.  Email 
m.devney@yahoo.comor snail mail 926 La RamblaDr, Burbank CA 91501.   
A ballot of nominees will follow, with instructions, and will be sent to 
members.  Votes will be tallied, and an announcement will be made.  After 
the nomination deadline, further instructions will be sent.

Many thanks.  We have loved Collage Artists of America for many years 
and want it to continue to thrive.

mailto:m.devney@yahoo.com




UPCOMING WORKSHOP
Altered Books as Fine Art
DATE TO BE ANNOUNCEDτJUNE 2017
10AM ς4PM
Workshop by Barbara Zager-Mathis at the SFVACC 

Barbara shows you how to prepare a book as a base for a fine art 
piece you create with your own materials and materials we will 
supply. 
$45 members $50 non members
Maximum 15 participants
Registration sheet and more information will be on the CAA 
website soon.



Congratulations to 
Diane Dubin, winner of 
the plexiglass 
challenge--$25 gift 
certificate from 
aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎ


